----Original Message-----

From: nuccomm@songs.sce.com [mailto:nuccomm@songs.sce.com]

Sent: Tuesday, June 28, 2016 1:08 PM

To: NUCCOMM < nuccomm@songs.sce.com >

Subject: New CEP Message

This is an automated email response from Community Engagement Panel Date Sent: 6/28/2016

First Name: Don Last Name: Orcutt

Email address:
City:
State: CA

Message: TO CEP

I attended the regular CEP meeting for the first time on June 22, 2016. I was impressed with the speakers and the outcome of the meeting.

I did detect a lack of confidence in the owners/managers, however, which gives rise to the following request:

How do I access the inspection and testing program for the stored AREVA canisters and the resulting documentation?

Thank you for your assistance-

Don Orcutt



Hello Mr. Don,

Thank you for your email and attendance at the June CEP meeting.

Information related to the inspection, testing and resulting documentation for the AREVA canisters at San Onofre can be found on the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) website at www.NRC.gov. Attached is a link to the Certificate of Compliance License, which provides the inspection and testing program requirements for the AREVA canisters: http://www.nrc.gov/docs/ML0515/ML051520118.pdf.

Thank you for your interest in the decommissioning of San Onofre.

If you have any further questions or comments please do not hesitate to contact us via phone at our Decommissioning Hotline (800)332-3216 or email at nuccomm@songs.sce.com.

Esther Sato

Decommissioning - Nuclear Organization

San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station

Southern California Edison



www.SONGScommunity.com

Telephone: (800) 332-3612